
 
Metropolitan Washington Air Quality Committee/AQPAC Review 
 

MEMBER SURVEY  (May-June 2008) 
 
MWAQC and AQPAC are initiating a review of organizational members on the Air Quality Public 
Advisory Committee. The review is being conducted to revitalize AQPAC’s organizational membership and 
expand MWAQC’s outreach into the community by engaging active organizations in the air quality 
planning process.  
 
The review will be the first of periodic MWAQC review of organizations participating in AQPAC. One 
proposed change would  make AQPAC’s member representation process consistent with those of the COG 
Board of Directors in that member organizations would annually review and appoint their representative 
to AQPAC. Please return the completed survey to COG by June 6. For questions about this survey, please 
contact Joan Rohlfs, 202-962-3358 or jrohlfs@mwcog.org. 
 
TO BE FILLED OUT BY AN OFFICER OF THE ORGANIZATION 
 
Organization Name:_____________________________ 
 
Website:_______________________________________ 
 
Chair/President:__________________________________ 
 
Phone:________________________________ 
 
Email contact:____________________________ 
 
Organization Mission/Purpose: 
 
 
 
Approximate number of active members: ________________ 
 
Geographic area served or represented:  
 
 
Please attach an agenda from a recent meeting (2007 or 2008) 
 
Please attach a recent newsletter, circular, or other informational or educational 
publication, if any (2007 or 2008) 
 
 
Return this form by June 6, 2008 to: 
Joan Rohlfs, Chief Air Quality Planning 
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments 
777 North Capitol St., NE 
Washington, D.C. 20002 



 
 
 


